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ALERT #2024- 127 

Attention: Staff Multifactor Authentication (MFA) 
 
We want to inform you of important changes to the Maryland Workforce Exchange (MWE) staff login 
experience to enhance security and data integrity. 

Change Overview: Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) will be implemented for Staff login on Friday 
March 8th.  This additional layer of security is crucial to safeguarding our systems and ensuring the 
confidentiality of sensitive information. 

With the MFA implementation, during the login process, you can choose to receive the verification code 
either through email or text message. If your staff profile has only one contact method, the 
corresponding verification option will be presented automatically. Select the method that suits you best. 
Verification is a one-time process per username at the given IP address. 
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If you need further assistance please contact the help desk. 

mailto:Wehelp@dllr.state.md.us

